From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 9:53 AM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Virginia

Last_Name :
Pinkerton

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

My parents moved to east county in 1957 so they could raise my siblings and | min a safe, rural environment | have
continued living in the unincorporated areas of Lakeside and El Cajon ever since. | strongly oppose any redistricting that
would split up our close knit east county community. The unique characteristics that unite our community include those
that support life in a rural community- lifestyle, our rodeos and other east county events, economy that includes shared
funding for infrastructure, etc, etc. Those who live in east county chose this area of the county for these reasons, so it
makes no sense to fragment east county and the ties that bind us together as a community. | appreciate your support.

Submit :
Submit





